
Hi! My name is David and I 
will be your child's coach for 
the Fall 2017 Session. I am 
very excited to be continuing 
my 2nd session with the 
Jump! team and creating a 
fun gymnastic environment. 

This is my first year coaching and I am 
looking forward to a great semester! I love 
the energy of gymnastics and I am honored 
to be able to share it with your child.  

Looking forward to a fun-filled season of 
learning! 

- David Garcia 
 

 


